
The 76th Annual Meeting
of

Forward Financial Credit Union

NOMINATIONS!

Nominations for positions on our Board of Directors

are now being accepted. Members interested in being a

candidate for the Forward Financial Credit Union

Board of Directors may inquire about director

qualifications and responsibilities by contacting:

Tammy Young / President / CEO

P.O Box 48 Niagara WI.

Interested individuals must then file their intention

and brief biography with the Nominating Committee no

later than May 1, 2025. The election will be held

Tuesday, May 13, 2025

at the Credit Union Annual Meeting.

The future of your credit union lies with the willingness

of its members to serve as its directors.

Volunteers Make the Difference!


